
16th International Roots Music Festival

29th June to 2nd July 2023

Anyone living in Kirklington is now eligible for 25% off tickets for the
Gate to Southwell Festival in 2023. We hope you can come!

To apply for the offer please email us and we’ll send you a discount code.
You’ll need to bring photo ID with proof of address when you arrive at
the box office, where you’ll exchange your ticket for a wristband.

The discount applies to full weekend tickets and single day tickets
(which will be released in February or March, subject to availability).

Alternatively – if you want to get really involved, how about becoming a
volunteer steward and coming for free? We’d love to get more local people
involved. See website.

To get your tickets:

• Check the tickets you want on our website www.gtsf.uk

• email tickets@southwellfolkfestival.org.uk and let us know your name,

address and the tickets you want to buy, up to two adults and two 12-17

year olds per household. The discount will also work on family tickets.

• You can select free under 12s’ tickets when you buy your tickets

• We will email you a unique discount code

• Then go to the website and purchase your chosen tickets and add the

discount code to complete the purchase

• After check-out you’ll receive an email with your e-tickets attached.

KIRKLINGTON RESIDENTS DISCOUNT TICKETS

The festival is on the fields to the North of Kirklington, and there’ll be 
an awesome line-up of folk, blues, world, country, ska, punk, jazz & more 
on 4 stages. There’s on-site camping if you like, theatre, spoken word, 

comedy, artisan food, great traders, cask ales, campfire sessions, ceilidhs, 
and dogs are welcome.

Kids: there’s a fantastic line-up of events and activities for kids as well, 
mostly on Saturday and Sunday.

Please see the website for details of what’s on, and the general ticket 
terms and conditions. www.gtsf.uk

25% off


